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Celebrating Diversity and Inclusion:  
World Health Day 2020 

Today we celebrate our nurses, LPNs, and MAs who bring their diverse backgrounds and 
limitless passion to the forefront of the COVID-19 pandemic.  We are honored to serve with 

you and are forever in awe of your strength.   

“This World Health Day, we honor the contribution of nurses and midwives, recognizing 

their vital role in keeping the world healthy. Nurses and other health workers are at the 

frontlines of COVID-19 response, putting their own health at risk to protect the broader 
community. Comprising more than two-thirds of the health workforce in the WHO 

Western Pacific Region, nurses are critical in responding to health needs in all settings and 
across the lifespan. In the 2020 International Year of the Nurse and the Midwife, the World 

Health Day is an opportunity to highlight the work of nursing and midwifery around the 
world, while celebrating this workforce as one of the most valuable resources of every 

country.” – World Health Organization  

  

“Real heroes don’t wear capes. They wear scrubs and work in clinics and hospitals and are called Nurses. 
Thanks for being our Batman!” Dr. Rutherford 

“Thank you, you are greatly appreciated” Dr. Jean 

“You are the GPS to our car.  Without you, we’d be sending males for pregnancy tests.  You’re the support we 
can’t work without!” Dr. Rutherford  

“Nurses: the magic that makes medicine possible” Dr. Bybee  

“Residency would be unbearable without you! Thank you for all you do to provide great care to our patients.” 
Dr. Barbour   

“Nurses are the “care” in healthcare!” Dr. Veaco 

“Nurses: taking care of patients and doctors since the beginning of time.” Dr. Ambereen Ahmed 

“Thank you for being our back bone!” Dr. Javaherian  

“Thank you for doing such a good job of caring for our patients. We appreciate you.” Dr. Moedano 

“Thanks for all the support and hard work caring for the people we serve. We absolutely could not do it 
without you.” Dr. McEvoy  

“Thank you for always being the first hands on deck. You are the true frontline! You are appreciated!” Dr. 
Mitra  

- Alvernon Family Medicine Residents  


